
Printed on: 19/07/2023 09:10:07

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

18/07/2023  19:57:112023/2822/T OBJ Daniel J Stillit Dear Sirs,

I am writing with respect to the tree removal application - 2023/2822/T - acer at 29 Edis Street which stands 

just behind our garden fence and quite visible.

We have lived with this tree since moving into 39 Princess Road in 2003. 

For all of our family the acer is much loved and provides an important and very beautiful green screen 

between our houses. It isn't particularly large nor imposing. 

Please safeguard this tree for the benefit of our family, including two children who've grown up with it.

Sincerely,

18/07/2023  20:31:272023/2822/T OBJ Wendy Levitt Dear Sirs,

I live in 37 Princess Road, directly opposite the garden of 29 Edis Street. Its fine Acer has provided a living 

screen between these two houses since I have lived in Princess Road. This tree -- like the Mimosa next door 

(T2) -- are home to all sorts of birds and insects; they substantially improve our air quality, provide a calm 

atmosphere free from pollution and traffic noise, create a cooling effect that helps combat global warming, and 

afford significant privacy to nearby residents by preventing overlooking. 

It is hard to imagine that trees can be got rid of so lightly, without any discussion among neighbours who share 

a rare resource between two rows of Victorian terraced houses.

I understand that by regular pruning of upper branches, tree roots can be maintained at a level that does not 

impact building foundations. Indeed, sudden removal of an entire tree can be just as problematic. 

I would equally object to the felling of the Mimosa (T2) were that to be suggested, for the same reasons, in the 

interest of our own local environment.

Should, regardless of these objections, either tree be felled, I require that it be replaced by a new tree suitable 

to the size of the garden.
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